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Comments: I strongly oppose this proposal.  The result would be horrific.  I think the Forest Service needs to

focus on their carbon output instead of alienating the one community that takes massive action in protecting the

environment.   For reference, see the following article:  https://www.boulderplanet.sg/post/can-our-love-for-

climbing-help-save-our-planet

 

As part of the climbing community, I can say we are more than happy to volunteer our time or money to important

initiatives to reduce impact in our National Parks.  Bolts have a very low impact compared to hiking trails, roads,

campsites and other uses in our National Parks.  Let's keep our climbers and reduce impact in ways that actually

have results.

 

Thank you 


